From: I

Sent: 25 May 2017 23:29
To: Planning
Subject: Re planning application 2017/1353/P

Re-phone masts

I have just become aware of the above application, and would like to place a strong objection to this
application.

We do not want the masts placed on our estate anywhere-for health, property value and unsightly es reasons
for a start.

Please accept my objection.
Yours sincerely
L.Cheetham

68 Parliament Hill Masions

Lissenden gardens

NW5 INB



